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Frank Lick <frankmlick@gmail.com>

Clerk of the Board 105 East Anapamu St. SB, CA 93101

1 message

Frank Lick <frankmlick@gmail.com> Thu, Jun 4, 2020 at 1:14 PM
To: Frank Lick <frankmlick@gmail.com>
To The Mission Canyon Sewer District concerning increased sewer charges. My
address is Frank M Lick 2770 Glendessary Lane Santa Barbara, CA 93105. |
purchased my home in 2012. Prior to the purchase the previous owner had rental units
on the back of this property which the county required him to remove. It is unclear how
many there were. Since that time only my wife and | have been the sole tenants on this
property. It is my sincere hope that | have not been charged.or over charged for sewer
and am protesting any increase and my current rate as well as | am the sole tenant on

my property.

Frank M. Lle
805-680-0298
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